
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMO-VIS-BAC-2020-Jun-019 

June 19, 2020 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS 
 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF VEHICLES 

ITB 2020-07 

 

In view of prospective bidders’ requests and delays in courier services brought about by the covid19 pandemic, 

please be informed that the Submission and Opening of Bids for the procurement of the Vehicles scheduled on 

June 23, 2020 is postponed on July 3, 2020, 9:30 a.m.: 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

ATTY. IGNACIO S. SANTILLANA 

Chairperson 

Regional Bids and Awards Committee 

 

 


